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Everything has changed since the last Newsletter was sent ou

Yet, let’s take joy in the grass turning green and the leaves

starting to bud. In this weird time we would like to thank you 

for continuing to spend some time with the Cubs

frustrating act of ‘Zooming’ with each other helps us feel a 

connection and hopefully will help our bonds become 

stronger. 

As we move to bi-weekly meetings, 

column to the right for upcoming meeting

be done using Zoom. Also remember that ScoutsTracker 

should also have this information and more.
 

 

Join ZOOM Meeting 
The link for the meeting will be sent out prior to the meeting or in 

ScoutsTracker. 

  

We will be admitting youth into the meeting as we confirm who is 

in the waiting room. Please make it easy for us to tell who is in the 

waiting room. Simply displaying a phone number will delay your 

entrance to the meeting. 

 

Kub Kar 
Please visit the following site to view the Kub Kars submitted

http://kubkar.wascappelle.ca
 

 Lego Night 
Scouter Kathy has already sent out the required Lego. 

will build whatever they like during the meeting using the required 

Lego only. They should have fun using their imaginations and 

sharing their creations with their friends

 

Map Work 
Scouter Jim is going to attempt to show the youth

maps over Zoom. Finish off with a Fortnite map quiz.

 

www.regina86.com 
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thy has already sent out the required Lego. The youth 

will build whatever they like during the meeting using the required 

sing their imaginations and 

their creations with their friends.  

show the youth a little bit about 

Finish off with a Fortnite map quiz. 

Upcoming 

May 5 

Lego Night

 

May 19 

Map Work

 

June 2 

Escape Room

 

June 16

Party in a box

information to come.

 
 

Group Committee

Our Group Committee 

meetings are held at 

Plainsview School

meeting 

time. 

All Group Committee 

meetings are open to 

parents,

input on

year. 
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Upcoming Meetings 

Night 

 

Work 

Escape Room 

June 16 

Party in a box – More 

information to come. 

Group Committee 

Our Group Committee 

meetings are held at 

Plainsview School.  The next 

meeting is unknown at this 

All Group Committee 

meetings are open to 

parents, we welcome your 

on our plans for the 



 

Do Your Best

 
 

Escape Room Night 
This should be an exciting meeting. 

approaches 

 

Party in a Box 
End of the year party. This will be conducted over Zoom. 

details as the date approaches. 
 

 

Social Media and Website 
Our group is active on Twitter with the handle @Regina86th and 

our website is http://www.regina86.com

 

www.regina86.com 
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This should be an exciting meeting. More details as the date 

This will be conducted over Zoom. More 

Our group is active on Twitter with the handle @Regina86th and 

http://www.regina86.com.  

Upcoming Camps

ALL CAMPS HAVE BEEN 

CANCELLLED

 

 

 

 

 

 

We typically have 2 fall 

camps, 1 winter camp and 3 

spring camps each year.

 

 

Do you work somewhere 

“cool” or have an idea for a 

tour?  Please let us know as 

we are always looking for 

new ideas.
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